
 

 

 

 

25th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We have provisionally booked to run a residential trip for year 8 from the 15th -19th April 2024 

at the Arete Outdoor Education Centre, in Llanrug, North Wales.  

This is an outdoor education trip where pupils will take part in a variety of outdoor activities 

such as abseiling, climbing, sea kayaking, raft building, canoeing, mountain walking, gorge 

walking, caving and sea level traversing. All activities are led by Arete staff who are 

experienced and qualified and give pupils the opportunity to step out of their comfort zone, 

work individually and as a team, overcome fears and challenge themselves physically and 

mentally. All equipment and protective clothing are provided. 

The cost of the trip is £340 per pupil to include transport, accommodation, food, equipment 

and qualified instructors for each activity.  A deposit of £100 will be payable if your child is 

successful in gaining a place on the trip.  

We do have limited places, and should the trip be oversubscribed, pupils will be chosen using 

the school policy for selection for trips – Please see the attached document. 

If you would like your child to have a place on the trip please complete this online expression 

of interest form by 3.30pm on Friday 29th September. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Susie Coleman 

Trip Leader/PE teacher and PESSCo 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=XNPeNAf8lE2aI_FGiK5FcX9OgTtzrh9PuVqLvEoLLE1UM0VYUllVT1ExSzNKVE9HRklLSkdLRk9VUy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=XNPeNAf8lE2aI_FGiK5FcX9OgTtzrh9PuVqLvEoLLE1UM0VYUllVT1ExSzNKVE9HRklLSkdLRk9VUy4u

